
 

 

 

Oshkosh; Upcoming Aviation Events 
 

Katahdin Wings Chapter does not have its own newsletter, but several of their members 

subscribe to this one. Most of my material for this newsletter came from KW members Mary 

Build, Lori Plourd, and Dannielle Courchene. 

 

EAA AirVenture 2017 in Oshkosh came right on the heels of the 99s International Conference 

in San Antonio and was sparsely attended by New England Section members. Mary Build 

from Katahdin Wings and Glenna Maxwell from Connecticut Chapter were there. Glenna will 

undoubtedly share her pictures in Squawk 99s. Mary Build sent a link and pictures. Mary 

spent most of her time in the Vintage Aircraft area, and her plane won the award for 

Outstanding Custom Class C aircraft. Congratulations, Mary! Here is a link to the Sunday 

Wrap-up at Oshkosh that Mary sent: 

https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=_wb6ZD-Fa24 

Mary's pictures are shown below. 

 

  
 

 

Reminder - Eastern 
New England Chapter 
Meeting Saturday 8/12 

There will be an Eastern new 

England Chapter meeting on 

Saturday, August 12, at Minute Man 

 

99s Webinar - Sunday 

Stefanie Sun and Brittany Stein have prepared a very 

professional program on Emotional Intelligence which will 

be presented through the Ninety-Nines’ webinar on Sunday, 

August 13 at 4:00 pm PDT, 5:00 MDT, 6:00 CDT, and 7:00 

EDT.  

  

 

http://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=e29b330609&e=75347ca4ae


Air Field in Stow, MA. 

 

9:30    Coffee 

10:00  Meeting 

Lunch at the airport following the 

meeting. 

 

Please try to attend as we plan 

future Chapter activities. 

 

Air Marking - Sept. 30 

Katahdin Wings Chapter will be 

painting a compass rose at 

Fryeburg Airport on Saturday, 

September 30 (Rain date Sunday, 

October 1). 

 

All 99s are welcome to come and 

help with this event! Katahdin 

Wings is a small Chapter, and any 

ENE and Connecticut members 

who want to help out are 

encouraged to attend! 

 

For more information, contact Lori 

Plourd at piperpilot2003@yahoo.com. 

 

Air Race Terminus 
2018 

Katahdin Wings will be managing 

the terminus of the 2018 Air Race 

Classic at Fryeburg Airport next 

June. They will need our help in 

planning, preparing, and carrying 

out the event. Stay tuned for more 

information. 

Stefanie flies for United and Brittany is a flight attendant.  

From these two different perspectives, they talk about how 

to “Detox” the workplace, dealing with stress, 

communication, self-doubt, personal issues, challenges, 

attitudes, and much more.  They will give you principles you 

can use in your everyday life.  Their presentation was well 

received at the WAI Conference this past March.  No matter 

what your situation, you will find something from this 

presentation you can take and apply immediately to your 

own life.   

  

To register for this webinar, click on this 

link: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/28780457375325

95202 

 

Skydiving at Fryeburg Airport Sept. 
20-21 

Skydive New England will be holding a skydiving event at 

Fryeburg Airport on September 20-21. Although this will 

not be an official 99s event, Lori Plourd and Dannielle 

Courchene from Katahdin Wings and Jann Clark from 

ENE think it would be fun to get together a few intrepid 

99s to jump as a group. 

 

if anyone is interested, contact Lori 

at piperpilot2003@yahoo.com or Jann 

at jannclark99@yahoo.com. Perhaps, if we get enough 

people, we can ask for a group rate. 

 

Mary's Award-Winning Plane 
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Women at Oshkosh 

Over 1,000 women pilots and other 

women involved in aviation 

attending Oshkosh had a group 

picture taken, all wearing the same 

shirt. Mary didn't send a group 

picture - this was taken after the 

group picture. It must have been an 

impressive portrait of women in 

aviation! 

 

Mary Receiving Award 

 

Congratulations, 
Mary! 
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